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Click HERE to register for next week’s meeting. 

Next week:
August 22nd 

Peter Lafontaine

Head Table (L-R) : Ted Stack, Pat Neuman, Terry Allen, Gordon Weicker, Mayor
Peter Brown, Myles Hamilton

Please join me in the singing of 0'Canada and Rotary Grace.

Welcome to the August 15th  meeting
of the Rotary Club of Calgary at
Stampede Park. 
Presdient Elect Gordon Weicker, is
Chairing the meeting. He had several
interesting ‘day in history’ facts
and ended with today in 1977 Elvis
Presley died.
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August 29th 
Ric Mclver – Bill 20

Presentation:
Mayor Peter

Brown of Airdrie

https://rotarystampedepark.com/


Luanne Whitmarsh announced:

* The new parking system is not working yet, so
no worries today! She will get more information

for us about when the system will be live.

* Luanne has been on the Executive as the
secretary for the Rotary Internation Convention
(RI2025) in Calgary June 21-25, 2025! I have now
moved into a new role where I am the District
Liaison with DG Christina. I am also our Club’s
Champion and that means I will be providing

updates at the podium and you are welcome to
email me or call me if you have specific questions.
Here is the website for you to sign up, volunteer

and get involved:
https://rotarycalgary2025.org/

Today’s Meeting:

Click HERE for the photo gallery

Sharyl Madigan introduced our guests followed by the
welcome song.

Michael Zackarki had
Mayor Brown pull the 50/50

ticket. Ernie Yaskowich
came to collect the $125.00,
but really it was Lynn Topp’s
winnings (he won last week
and was shy this week)! The
money was returned for the

KAH fund!

Chad Hason was the Sargent at Arms today! He reminded us that now
is the time to tell our stories, learn about each other, and build depth in

our Club.

* Members were charged if they were not sitting with someone new =
$2.00

* If you have your red stripe still on for 2 years = $2.00

* If you won the 50/50 and did not donate it back = $2.00

* Then, Chas Filipski, Lynn Topp, Paul Brick, and Michael
Vandezande were

quizzed on ‘famous birthdays’, ‘history’, and ‘name the member’.

https://rotarycalgary2025.org/
https://rotarycs.org/page/photo-gallery


Terry Allan updated us on Waterton Peace Park. Since 1932 Alberta,
Montana, and Saskatchewan (Districts 5360 and 5390) started the
movement and shortly thereafter after they were joined by BC and
Washington (Districts 5370 and 5380). All members of our Club are
associate members and we are encouraged to attend the annual

celebration.
The event will be held at East Glacier on September 19-22, 24. Penny

Leckie won the golf tournament last year!
Bryan Walton and Allan Johnson are on the Peace Park Board and Terry

was on the Board for many years and has now retired.

http://www.watertonglacierpeacepark.org/


Guests are always interested in what the clubs do
and we have lots to tell them!! I have heard talk of
dinners with larger venues being thought of, and

many people being invited. That’s fabulous! I
encourage you to start booking your venue now as

they will get booked up very soon. I have lists of
possible venues you may choose. The key to

remember is that you will have your guests from 6
pm to 9 pm only. In Calgary, we have complimentary
use of all transit, plus you can ask friends and family,

or other members, to pick up and drop off your
guests. Any group booking over 50 guests at their
dinner will have buses transporting your guests.
These dinners are hosted by our members and

there is no subsidy to go along with this. You cannot
charge your guests a fee as they have already paid
for it. The $50 US fee covers any transportation by
bus to venues hosting over 50 guests. So, get your

thinking cap on and decide what you can do to host
a dinner. 

Pat Neuman updated the Club on RI2025 Hospitality. Please watch the video:
https://rotarycalgary2025.org/host-hospitality-event-landing-page 

How many of you have visited the RI Convention 2025 website? How many are
registered or are planning to register for the convention? Who has registered to
volunteer? How many have signed up to host a dinner? There are several who I

know have committed at this point…THANK YOU! I also have people asking if they
can help with transporting people to homes.  It’s all on the website or you can just

let me know and give me details. 
So let me tell you what we are planning to do for HH evening. First, as the best most

enthusiastic club in the district, I would expect that EVERYONE in this club will get
involved in some way in hosting dinners. We are hoping for small dinners where
possible but we know space can be an issue with so many of us downsizing. Well
then, how about a small dinner for 6 plus yourselves, in a restaurant? As many of

you who attended the 1996 convention and other Conventions, you will agree, that
small dinners in a home are the best. You get an opportunity to meet the guests

personally and share special things about your city and your club. 

Small dinner. Medium dinner or large. Get other members involved and you share
the costs. At last look, we have close to 500 delegates already registered to come to
dinner, the highest number signed up for any event to date! I am currently meeting

with all clubs to get their commitment but, let’s be The Club who hosts the most
guests for dinner! I know I can depend on you, and my fellow members to rise to this

challenge and to provide the very best experience for our international guests.
Luanne Whitmarsh is our Club Champion and she will work with me and you to get

your dinners signed up. We will be here to answer any questions and help in any way
possible to get you going. 

Pat.neuman@rotarycalgary2025.org Cell: 416-889-5673

https://rotarycalgary2025.org/host-hospitality-event-landing-page
https://rotarycalgary2025.org/host-hospitality-event-landing-page
mailto:Pat.neuman@rotarycalgary2025.org


Myles Hamilton introduced Mayor Peter Brown (Airdrie).
Myles gave a general update of the 4-term mayor and how

Airdrie has grown and flourished under his leadership.
Mayor Peter Brown started by saying he is in awe of our Club

and all that Rotary does locally, nationally, and
internationally. He said he could feel the fellowship in the
room! He said that he reached out to Mayor Gondek to let

her know he was speaking at our Club, and she was in
Poland – and wished us a good meeting. In the 14 years
Peter has been the mayor the population moved from

39,000 to 86,000 today. Airdrie is now an international city –
and welcoming to all. An example of community is during
the stampede the Muslim community provided their own

style of ‘pancake breakfast’ and there were 1,500 people who
attended. They are building homes like crazy, and they were
successful in getting Housing Accelerator funds, which really

helped!
With the always-growing population, there are growing pains like infrastructure needs.

Water (as we all know) is one of the main areas of need. Also, the downtown needs to be
revitalized.

Our Club is helping fund a new library and the support is greatly appreciated! 
By the way, Peter has not won the Dream Home... yet!

There is a lot of overlap between Airdrie and Calgary; each owns businesses, has homes,
and shares love of sports, and this will continue.

Healthcare is interesting – do you know that the 55% of users of healthcare are Calgarians?
Airdrie is actively creating healthcare solutions to their lack of appropriate services.

Interesting statements from the Mayor:

* Growth does not pay for itself

* You may not be able to change the world, but you can change your community

* Be the catalyst for changes – 100% of the time He ended by saying his door is always
open!

Ted Stack thanked Mayor Brown for his
time with us. It was very interesting and

educational. The good news story of
Airdrie and the plans you have identified
are wonderful. As you heard, managing
growth challenges are never a shortage,

but you are definitely up for the challenge!

$100 will be donated to CRCF



Stampede Foundation Annual Divot Classic
Organized by our own Mark Ambrose.

Several members of our club supported this golf
tournament to raise funds for youngsters to attend

Stampede School. Murray Flegel was a major
sponsor.



Closing:

 Next week August 22nd, Peter Lafontaine

The week following August 29th, Ric Mclver – Bill 20

Closing words: 
As you go about your business this week remember, as

Rotarians
we work toward creating hope in the world. Have a great

Rotary week.

Typical Office Hours 

Monday: 10 am to 3 pm (In Office)
Tuesday: 10 am to 3 pm (In Office)

Wednesday 10 am to 3 pm (In Office)
Thursday, Friday: Can be contacted from 10 am to 3 pm (Out Of

Office)

If you are wanting to come to the office please come during the
times above or give me a call or email to ensure I will be there. 



Calendar

1st:        No Meeting 
8th:       Inaugural Address
15th:      Mayor Peter Brown of Airdrie
22nd:     Peter Lafontaine
29th:      Ric McIver 

August

September

5th:       Alec McDougall
12th:     Rotary Profile
19th:     Stampede Foundation + BBQ
26th:     Christine Hassan (District Governer)


